
 
 
Parents and Students, 
 
We appreciate your patience and support as we work through the school dismissal and continue 
educating your students.  The following times will be available on March 17, 2020, for you and your 
student to come to the school to pick up the materials from your teachers that you will need over the 
next couple of weeks.  
 

Last Names Beginning With Letter  Time 

A 9:00-9:30 

B 9:30-10:00 

C 10:00-10:30 

D-F 10:30-11:00 

G 11:00-11:30 

H-I 11:30-12:00 

J-L 12:30-1:00 

M-Q 1:00-1:30 

R-S 1:30-2:00 

T-Z 2:00-2:30 

 
Please remember that grab and go lunches will be provided to ALL K-12 students between the hours of 
12:00pm-12:30pm beginning March 16 - March 26 at both Eureka Elementary and Tintic High School 
parking lots.  Please email ​tsnell@tintic.org​ by 9:00am daily to sign your student(s) up for lunch.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s school or Mrs. Leuk (Tintic School District Counselor) if 
you have any questions. 
 
Eureka Elementary - 435-433-6927 
Tintic High School - 435-433-6939 
Mrs. Leuk - 435-433-6983 

mailto:tsnell@tintic.org

